
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 2010 

 

 

 

RE: The Medicus Firm 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am the Executive Director and Chief Institutional Officer for Seton Healthcare 

Network’s graduate medical education programs in Austin and also the Senior VPMA for 

the Seton Healthcare Network. Bob Collins and The Medicus Firm have assisted us in 

numerous searches for community physicians and clinical faculty Bob has been very 

professional in his work, has been effective at meeting time deadlines to which he has 

committed and has produced an excellent selection of viable candidates from which we 

might choose. 

 

He stays involved with candidates and follows up aggressively to complete the task of 

employment. 

 

I would strongly recommend Mr. Collins and his company if you are considering a 

professional search. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

James Lindsey, M.D. 

Executive Director 

Austin Medical Education Programs 

Senior VPMA  

Seton Healthcare Network 

 


